
From: Miller, Carl A. (Fed)
To: Bienfang, Joshua C. (Fed); Shalm, Krister (Assoc)
Subject: Re: CLEO:2018 Symposium Proposal Status
Date: Tuesday, August 1, 2017 9:14:20 AM

Sounds good to me – I’m happy to give it another shot when there’s an appropriate opportunity. 
 
  -Carl
 
—————
Carl A. Miller
Mathematician, Computer Security Division
National Institute of Standards and Technology
Gaithersburg, MD
 
 
 

From: "Bienfang, Joshua C. (Fed)" <joshua.bienfang@nist.gov>
Date: Monday, July 31, 2017 at 4:05 PM
To: "Miller, Carl A. (Fed)" <carl.miller@nist.gov>, "Shalm, Krister (Assoc)"
<lynden.shalm@nist.gov>
Subject: Re: CLEO:2018 Symposium Proposal Status
 
Alas! We have been spurned. I do think the idea of having a topical session at an optics
conference is a good one. People at the QC conferences will be more familiar with this field
already. Maybe FiO? Or Photonics West?
 

From: Miller, Carl A. (Fed)
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 9:24 AM
To: Shalm, Krister (Assoc); Bienfang, Joshua C. (Fed)
Subject: Re: CLEO:2018 Symposium Proposal Status
 
Hi Krister –
 
Thanks for putting together our attempt – it would be great to try again some time at a different
venue.  I’m interested in unifying more with the optics community and I think there’s a good deal of
interest among the community (including the folks at www.tyqi.org).
 
  -Carl
 
—————
Carl A. Miller
Mathematician, Computer Security Division
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National Institute of Standards and Technology
Gaithersburg, MD
 
 
 

From: "Shalm, Krister (Assoc)" <lynden.shalm@nist.gov>
Date: Sunday, July 30, 2017 at 3:51 PM
To: "Miller, Carl A. (Fed)" <carl.miller@nist.gov>, "Bienfang, Joshua C. (Fed)"
<joshua.bienfang@nist.gov>
Subject: Fw: CLEO:2018 Symposium Proposal Status
 
Too bad this didn't go through, but perhaps we can try again at a different conference. Thanks
for all the hard work everyone.
 
-Krister
 

From: Yishak, Milen <myishak@osa.org>
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 1:40 PM
To: Shalm, Krister (Assoc)
Subject: CLEO:2018 Symposium Proposal Status
 
Good Afternoon Lynden Shalm,
 
Thank you for submitting your symposium proposal for CLEO: 2018. The Program Chairs received
many outstanding proposals and could accept only a limited number.  Unfortunately your proposal
(Advances in Photonic Quantum Randomness) was not one of the few selected by the committee.
 
We hope that you consider submitting a Contributed Paper for presentation for CLEO: 2018.  The
submission site will open by September 2017, and the deadline is 13 December 2017.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
CLEO Management
 
 
Milen Yishak, Meetings Program Planner, Meetings and Exhibits Operations
Phone: +1.202.416.1436   l   E-mail: myishak@osa.org
 
The Optical Society (OSA)
2010 Massachusetts Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20036  USA
www.osa.org
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